
   
Missionary Update 
Rob & Tünde Futo 

June 2016 

 

    
Dear Friends, 
 
It is hot here in Hungary. We send you a very warm greeting!  
 
Thank you for praying for our picknick for the church and also for the youth group. We had a very good group 
both times, and it was wonderful to see, how the Lord is at work. 
 
Rob is presently in Germany, teaching in the Liebenzell Bibleschool Apologetics and Counseling. He will be 
gone for 10 days, so this Sunday will be the first one, that we will not be worshiping in our church plant. I have 
to travel home with the girls as well, to my class reunion. So please pray for our church service. We have a 
team, who will take over, and we are so thankful for that. Also pray for Rob's teaching time as well. 
 
Next week June 30-July 3 is our first church camp, which will be held at the lake Balaton. About 80 people 
signed up for that, we are very excited. Rob is planning to go over the 12 values of our church, and we hope to 
spend some valuable time together. Please pray, that friendships would be formed, and the group would have a 
blessed time in every way. Rob is literally flying in from Germany to the camp. 
 
Also please pray for the youth as well. Our youth group camp is going to be held at the end of August. We need 
lots of prayer background for that as well. 
 
Lastly I would like to ask you to please pray for Agi, who lost the baby in the 38th week of her pregnancy. 
Right now they are in the process again, and on Monday she will have an ultrasound already. We wish for her 
so much to be blessed by a child, or two. Thank you for praying for them and also for the church.  
 
We would need your prayers, we always sense the difference. 
 
More later. 
Blessings and lots of Love to you all, Tünde for the family 
 


